
Feb 26, 2024 

Homeless in Playground – Reported by one homeowner on 2.23.2024 via REMIND 

APP, and a 2nd homeowner on 2.26.2024 by “text message to a Board Member” that a 

homeless family is in our playground at the picnic table area.    It appears that they are 

sleeping there overnight.  Kids are scared to go into the playground with these uninvited 

person(s) who climbed over the iron wrought fencing or broke thru the coded gate. 

This is UNSAFE for our kids, so please take pictures if possible and email the HOA 

Board so we can add a crime awareness report. 

THIS IS IMPORTANT, don’t just do nothing, if you see homeless persons settling 

down in our community, please contact the non-emergency Sherriff’s number below and 

request that they be removed immediately.  Homeless persons are constantly seen in 

our community, and we need to nip-it-in-the bud, for everyone’s safety and for our own 

property values. 

Sherrif’s Non-Emergency number is 713-221-6000, option 1 

APM at 713-686-4692 

HOA Board at WOSHOABoard@gmail.com. 
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